
From: Nanci Clarence
To: SFPD, Commission (POL)
Subject: Bring back the old map Tenderloin station before our neighborhood small businesses are gone forever!
Date: Monday, July 14, 2025 10:37:17 AM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Police Commission,
As a business owner trying to maintain a presence in the Tenderloin for over 30 thirty years, I strongly urge you to
bring back the previous map for the TL station.  We are suffering under the strain of street disorder and blatant drug
dealing and drug use.  We try but can’t do it on our own:  Our neighborhood needs a stronger police presence to
survive.  The current conditions of using the neighborhood as a drug containment zone virtually ignored by the
police is unacceptable.  We are on the verge of blight that is created by policing policies and this needs to be
remedied before the neighborhood businesses are lost forever.
Sincerely,
Nanci Clarence
Law Office of Nanci Clarence
899 Ellis Street | San Francisco | CA 94109
Tel 415 749 1800 | Direct 415 948 1272

This e-mail is confidential and may be privileged.  Use or disclosure of it by anyone other than the designated
addressee is unauthorized.  If you are not the intended recipient, please telephone the sender at (415) 749-1800 and
delete this e-mail and any attachments from the computer or device on which you received it.
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